
Pipeline to Union Industrial Estate  

 

NGC is expanding its natural gas distribution and transmission network by constructing a 

pipeline and associated facilities to the Union Industrial Estate (UIE) to supply natural 

gas  to industrial and commercial customers on the Estate. 

 

Over the next 6 months, we will be building:  

 

 A 3.2 km long, 24” diameter pipeline, which will be connected to the 56” Cross 

Island Pipeline (CIP) near Pablito Trace.  This pipeline will run westwards 

parallel to CIP.  

 A 2 km long, 24” diameter pipeline tapped off from the above line, which will run 

northwards to UIE. 

 One 16” diameter distribution line within UIE.  

 An 8” diameter polyethylene pipeline to supply small customers on the La Brea 

Industrial Estate, and 

 Facilities at UIE for condensate removal, pressure regulation and metering of 

natural gas. 

 

NGC expects to complete the project by May, 2010.  

 

 


